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(CORRIGENDUM) 

Postponement of Entry Test 

LL.B 03 YEARS MORNING PROGRAM 

Annual System (SESSION 2017-2018) 

 

The date of Pre-admission Entry Test for admission in LL.B. Part-I 

Morning Program, Annual System (Session 2017-2018) earlier 

notified as 12-08-2017, is hereby postponed on account of interim 

order announced by the full bench of Hon’ble Lahore High Court, 

Lahore, on 04-08-2017.  New date and time will be notified on 

receipt of written orders from the Hon’ble High Court.   
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